
From: Eileen Willmott  
Sent: 11 December 2022 20:41 
To: Planning 
Subject: Eileen Willmott: an additional comment to List No. 713. 11/12/22 
 
Dear Planners and Tree Officers,  
 
I am sorry, but I missed off my comments on the Eucalyptus tree. 
List No 713 
2022/5092/T. 60 Croftdown Road 
No objection to the crown reduction of the Eucalyptus tree (T1). 
 
Thank you, 
Eileen Willmott 
 


